
From: larry shupe [mailto:thesage@execpc.com]  

Sent: Sunday, May 13, 2007 5:45 AM 
To: planadmin; Mayor Tom Barrett; D'Amato, Michael; mmurphy@milwaukee.gov; Bauman, 

Robert; Wade, Willie; Hamilton, Ashanti 
Cc: Jakubovich, Paul 

Subject: Files 070034, 061440 

There are at least two ways to destroy a historic community.  One is to tear down its 

bricks and mortar that form its beautiful infrastructure.  The other is to create new 

structures that are so anachronistic, so out-of-place that, de facto, they destroy the soul of 

a neighborhood.  The latter is what would occur if the plans represented by the noted files 

are allowed to proceed. 

Very often, when developers propose plans which are so odd and so inconsistent with 

history and with a neighborhood, it is later found that attractive campaign contributions 

have been part of the undercurrent. 

I strongly urge you to shelve these plans. 

            Atty. Larry L. Shupe 

            4528B Vettleson Road 

            Hartland WI 53029 

 


